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December Dates 

12-Holiday Bazaar-3:15-4:10 

12-Strings and Band Performance-

6:00 pm 

13-Interims Sent Home 

19- Chorus Performance-6:00 pm 

23-1/1-Winter Break/Schools Closed 
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Message from the Principal… 
Good day families and guardians!  This past Thursday was a 

UNITED day celebrating unity and National Bullying Prevention.  

Our students and staff were united in orange visibly showing our 

commitment to fostering acceptance and inclusion and eliminate 

hate and bullying.   

 

We also celebrated our honor roll recipients and topped the 

evening off with our first Family Literacy and Wellness night.  Thank 

you to all who supported these events.  We are dedicated in 

showcasing Meade Middle and demonstrating our awesome our 

school and students are.   

 

Interims will be sent home Friday, December 13th with our students.  

Please check in with them regarding their academic success.  We 

offer Help Days on Tuesdays and Thursday after school.  Sit down 

with your student and create a pathway to academic 

achievement.  You can also access PowerSchool Parent Portal.  

This is a powerful, easy-to-use, secure communication tool 

connecting parents/guardians and schools. Using the 

PowerSchool student information system, the Parent Portal allows 

collaboration to improve student achievement.   Online access to 

grades, attendance, and assignments makes it easier for parents 

to monitor, identify, and accelerate students in grades 1 through 

12 progress in real time.  PowerSchool Parent Portal will allow 

parents and guardians with more than one child to access all their 

children at one time with one username and password. 

 

Our String and Band students will perform this Thursday, December 

12th.  Our Chorus students will perform next Thursday, December 

19th.  Mark your calendars to come enjoy music and good 

company.  We hope to see you all in attendance.   

 

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether,    

 

Karla Steinbach, Principal  
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